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MICHAEL WILBON:  
Hi. I'm Mike Wilbon, and I'm excited to announce that Grant Thornton will expand its support of Historically Black Colleges and 
Universities by partnering with their men's and women's golf teams. Grant Thornton realizes that barriers are part of the course, 
but we believe they should not be part of the game. This partnership will help six schools enhance and advance their programs, 
creating new opportunities for student athletes, on and off the golf course. Grant Thornton is proud to partner with Alabama State 
University, North Carolina A&T, North Carolina Central University, Prairie View A&M, Tennessee State University and Texas Southern 
University. Welcome to the Grant Thornton team. Let's keep building bridges between what golf is and what golf can be, so that we 
can empower everyone to achieve a more confident future.
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